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Hammer GmbH & Co. KG • Postfach 100454 • 52004 Aachen 

 
To our customers 
 
 
 

 
        Aachen, October 2021 

 
Departure schedule – Christmas 2021 and New Year’s Eve 2022 
 
Dear customers, 
 
We are also available between Christmas and New Year to deliver your shipments across Europe 
at short notice. 
 
To ensure that your shipments can be delivered to your customers before Christmas holidays, we 
kindly ask you to consider the following conventional departures: 
 

 Germany, Belgium, Netherlands, Luxembourg       Wed, 22.12. - Thu, 23.12.2021 
 

 Switzerland, Austria, Italy [North], France [North], 
England             Tue, 21.12. – Wed. 22.12.2021 

 

 Finland [South], Norway [South], France [South], 
Spain, Portugal, Ireland, Denmark, Italy [South], Sweden      Fri, 17.12.2021 

 
All other unnamed routes, such as Turkey, have their last conventional departure in the previous 
week. The second mentioned departure is optional, depending on the respective shipment sizes 
and distances as well as temporal parameters. 
 
Between Christmas and New Year, we are also on the road with our truck fleet. Since the loading 
volume is limited during this time, we ask for a separate coordination with you known contact person 
from our Sales and Customer Service Team.  
 
In the New Year 2022, our traffic with regular departures will start on Monday, 03.01.2022, our 
domestic groupage network will start in CW 2. However, we ask to consider the international holiday 
on Thursday 06.01.2022, which, for example in Spain or Austria, has a truck driving ban result. 
 
We wish a nice autumn and advent season. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Hammer GmbH & Co. KG 

 


